
 
 

MAY 14, 2024 
 

Fresno Pirate Festival at Kearney Park 

 

FRESNO, CA- Effective Saturday, May 18th through Sunday May 19th, Kearney 

Park will be open exclusively for the Fresno Pirate Festival.  

 

This event is open to the public on Saturday, 10am – 6pm and Sunday, 10am – 

5pm.  

 

For additional information on the event, you can go to fresnopirates.com. For 

any additional information please email parks@fresnocountyca.gov or call (559) 

600-3004. 
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